

Wednesday 16th January 2019

Dear Key Stage 1 Children

Would you like to start a brand new exciting club? Do you like to exercise? We have just the club for you! We are starting a club called 'Let's Move It'. We will be exercising and improving fitness in different ways including through Zumba, yoga and dance.

At our school we recognise the importance of regular exercise and therefore we would love you to join us to keep fit and healthy.

'Let's Move It' will be every Tuesday until 4pm. If you would like to come along please fill in the slip below and <u>return by Wednesday 23rd January</u> ready for the club to begin on the 29th January.

Please note that on **Tuesday 12th February** this club will not go ahead due to parents evening.

Yours sincerely.
Miss Justice and Miss Woodhouse



Child:	_
Year group:	
Class:	
I give permission for my child to take pa until 4pm.	rt in 'Let's Move It' after school club on Tuesdays
Signature	Date

